Young, Shaneka

From: Calderon, Lawrence D.

Sent: Thursday, July 12, 2018 1:19 PM

To: 'Allison Reagan'
Cc: Young, Shaneka
Subject: RE: Moving

Hi Allison:

I was out for a week, please send a letter resigning from the board. Thanks.



Lawrence Calderon, Planner III

City of Gainesville | Department of Doing Thomas Center, Bldg B, 302 NE 6th Avenue Gainesville, FL 32601

Tel (Direct): (352)393-8680 Tel (Main): (352)334-5023

From: Allison Reagan [mailto:allireag2013@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 1:14 PM

To: Calderon, Lawrence D. < calderonId@cityofgainesville.org>

Subject: Moving

Afternoon Lawrence,

I'lol be moving out of Gainesville at the end of July and unfortunately won't be able to attend any of the DRB meetings after. Is there anything official I have to do to step down for the board?

Best,

Allison Reagan

Young, Shaneka

From:

Greene, Sheera

Sent:

Wednesday, July 18, 2018 7:40 AM

To:

Young, Shaneka

Subject:

FW: JP's CACCD Resignation

Good morning Shaneka,

See email below. JP has resigned from the CACCD Board. There are a few other members who did not meet the attendance requirement that I will be sending you as well once the removal letters have been signed.

Thanks Sheera

From: John Paul Fiore [mailto:jpfiore10@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, July 17, 2018 9:19 PM

To: Greene, Sheera <greenesd@cityofgainesville.org>

Subject: JP's CACCD Resignation

Ms. Greene,

Effective July 17, 2018, I am resigning from the Citizens Advisory Committee for Community Development. My term was set to expire on November 1, 2019. Serving on the CACCD has been both an honor and a pleasure. Thank you.

Best wishes, JP

--

John Paul Fiore Juris Doctor '18 University of Florida Levin College of Law